
Non-engineering students needing 
information concerning transfer 
and change of major admissions 
may attend the Engineering 
Transitional Information Session.

We will discuss courses required 
and the specifics of what the UH 
Cullen College of Engineering wants 
to see in students to qualify. 

Sessions will be held from 
2-4pm on Fridays in Room L2, 
Building D2.

For updated dates/times, please check 
www.egr.uh.edu/students/information-sessions
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